
NHS Test and Trace at the Club – 25th September 

Following the Government and LTA guidelines, the club has introduced the NHS Test and Trace App 

system for members/visitors to register when they visit the club. Various QR posters are displayed 

around the club site – at court entrances and the clubhouse entrance and windows. Please ensure 

you register on arrival. 

 

The app can be easily downloaded on your phone beforehand – please be careful you download the 

correct version – NHS COVID-19 . These details are given on the QR posters. 

 

IF YOU DO NOT HAVE ACCESS TO DOWNLOAD THE APP on your mobile phone, please ensure you: 

- Register on arrival to Social Nights/weekends with the Social Organiser (normally Trevor, 

Mick or Mark).  

- Saturday mornings – register on arrival to the clubhouse patio. 

- If you purchase any refreshments from the club on Saturday mornings, please register when 

purchasing items.  

- For those who are playing socially, a recording of your booking will be registered via 

Clubspark. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Tina 


